
CLOSURES/TRAFFIC PATTERN CHANGES ON I-695 AT SPARROWS POINT NEAR BEAR CREEK
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•	 Beginning January 6, weather permitting, the entrance ramp from 
Bethlehem Boulevard to the I-695 Outer Loop will be closed.

•	 I-695 Outer Loop through traffic must exit onto MD 158/Bethlehem 
Boulevard and return to the Outer Loop at the North Point Boulevard 
on-ramp.

•	 A portion of the southeast I-695 Outer Loop remains closed beginning 
at Exit 43.

•	 Access to I-695 Outer Loop from Broening Highway remains open via 
existing turnaround; there is no stopping or parking along the loop road.  

DriveEzMD.com

Toll Dollars At Work: Crews will be performing essential roadwork as part of the Maryland Transportation Authority’s (MDTA) I-695 at Sparrows Point near Bear Creek project 
to address and prevent future settlement of I-695 and to enhance the safety of I-695 in this area. 

For more information, visit mdta.maryland.gov/I-695SparrowsPointProject/Home  •  410-537-1000  •  i695southeastpreservation@mdta.state.md.us  •  MD Relay 7-1-1

Project Update! 
New Traffic Pattern - January 2025

The Maryland Transportation Authority is continuously evaluating 
roadway conditions as the project progresses. Major updates will be 
posted on the project website. For Key Bridge news, visit the Key Bridge 
Updates page. Sign up for email alerts at mdta.maryland.gov.


